


o The major change would be that of moving from a Blackboard hosted platform to 
a SAS platform, which had a lot of backend benefits to it. Also, it was more cost 
effective. 

o This would also allow enabling blackboard ally, which made the uploaded content 
as accessible as possible, being compliant to the ADA. 

o The new system ensured automatic enrollment to the corresponding blackboard 
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